
 

Friday 30th September 2022 

Any issues, concerns or things we need to know 

about, please speak to the Acorn team before or 

after school or  

email: acorn@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

Dates for your diary….. 

• Wednesday 5th October—School pho-

tos 

• Tuesday 18th October— Storyteller vis-

it 

• Friday 21st October—Term 1 ends  

Remember…. 

• PE days are Mondays, Wednesdays and 

Friday 

• Library day is Thursday 

We have had a lots of fun in Acorn class this week! It is really clear that the children are enjoying 
their time in school and they are all very keen to learn. We have noticed this week that they are 
really picking up the classroom routines.  
In Phonics, we have been playing different listening games. We have had to identify initial 
sounds, found two words that rhyme and have been orally blending words that have been  
segmented e.g. c-a-t makes cat.  
In Maths, we have been looking at matching. We found the matching sock to make a pair, we 
have had to find objects that are the same around the classroom and we have matched animals 
to their babies.  
We visited the church this week and met Father John, the vicar. He showed us the different parts 
of the church and we had the chance to ask questions. We also were show the seats we will sit in 
when we visit the church for Mass. We learnt that the church is a very important place and we 
always need to listen when we are there.  
In PE we practised different ways of travelling across a bench, such as, crawling, sliding and 
jumping.  

School Uniform and PE Kits 
Please see photos (above of our school uni-
form and PE kit. Please ensure your child is 
wearing the correct school uniform every-
day.  
 
Our PE days are Monday, Wednesday and 
Friday,  please ensure long hair is tied back 
and ear-rings are removed. If ear-rings are 
not removed they will be taped.  
 
Please also remember your child needs a 
coat, waterproof trousers and jacket and 
wellies in school. 

Library 
We will visit the library every Thursday and 
your child will be able to take home a new 
book if they have returned the previous 

Home Learning  
In maths we have been matching objects 
that are the same. We would like your child 
to find objects at home that match—these 
could be pairs of socks, two tea spoons, two 
apples. 
Please email any photos to acorn@st-
barnanas.kent.sch.uk  



 
 

Friday 30th September 2022 

Here are some photos of our learning this week... 

Logan made cupcakes.  

Our visit to the church. 

Juno found the matching 
houses. 

We would love to see or hear about the learning your child has been doing at 
home. The children love to share with their friends what they have been do-
ing. Please email acorn@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk any photos or comments 

about what your child has been doing! 

We love the sandpit! 

Reuben and Kynia  
enjoyed using the scoops to 

catch the ball.  


